
Through partnerships with national nonprofits including the Salvation Army, Boys & Girls Clubs of America, and Feeding America, 

the Nonprofit Energy and Water Efficiency (NEWE) Initiative delivers cost savings through energy and water reduction resulting in 

additional funds that can be reallocated toward each nonprofit’s mission.

Learn more at southface.org/NEWE.

Efficiency Toolkit
Spray Foam Insulation

Spray foam insulation is a great way to address poorly designed systems 

for minimizing air infiltration and associated heat transfer in a given facility. 

Removing batt insulation and replacing with spray foam insulation will seal and 

insulate any enclosure including attics and basements. This reduces heating 

and cooling losses in the HVAC systems located in an attic or basement.


